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Eventually, you will utterly discover a additional experience and success by
spending more cash. yet when? realize you agree to that you require to acquire
those all needs in imitation of having significantly cash? Why dont you try to
get something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will lead you to
understand even more with reference to the globe, experience, some places, with
history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your no question own times to sham reviewing habit. in the middle of
guides you could enjoy now is la societa digitale saggi tascabili laterza vol 3
below.

The Perils of Perception Bobby Duffy 2018-09-06 New Statesman's Best Books of
2018 'Mandatory reading' Steven Pinker Do you eat too much sugar? What
proportion of your country are immigrants? What does it cost to raise a child?
How much tax do the rich pay? Are we more ignorant than we used to be? Take a
minute to answer these questions. No matter how educated you are, this book
suggests you are likely to be very wrong indeed. Informed by exclusive research
across 40 countries, conducted by global polling firm Ipsos, The Perils of
Perception investigates why we don't know basic facts about the world around
us. Using the latest research into the media and decision science, Bobby Duffy
asks how we can address our ignorance and why the populations of some countries
seem better informed than others. Essential reading in the so-called 'posttruth' era, this book will transform the way you engage with the world.
Moral Blindness Zygmunt Bauman 2013-04-24 Evil is not confined to war or to
circumstances in which people are acting under extreme duress. Today it more
frequently reveals itself in the everyday insensitivity to the suffering of
others, in the inability or refusal to understand them and in the casual
turning away of one’s ethical gaze. Evil and moral blindness lurk in what we
take as normality and in the triviality and banality of everyday life, and not
just in the abnormal and exceptional cases. The distinctive kind of moral
blindness that characterizes our societies is brilliantly analysed by Zygmunt
Bauman and Leonidas Donskis through the concept of adiaphora: the placing of
certain acts or categories of human beings outside of the universe of moral
obligations and evaluations. Adiaphora implies an attitude of indifference to
what is happening in the world – a moral numbness. In a life where rhythms are
dictated by ratings wars and box-office returns, where people are preoccupied
with the latest gadgets and forms of gossip, in our ‘hurried life’ where
attention rarely has time to settle on any issue of importance, we are at
serious risk of losing our sensitivity to the plight of the other. Only
celebrities or media stars can expect to be noticed in a society stuffed with
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sensational, valueless information. This probing inquiry into the fate of our
moral sensibilities will be of great interest to anyone concerned with the most
profound changes that are silently shaping the lives of everyone in our
contemporary liquid-modern world.
Stardom in Cinema, Television and the Web Vanni Codeluppi 2021-03-01 In the
last 50 years, the social importance of stars has steadily grown, to the point
that stars have now become key role models who strongly influence people’s
behaviours. This book considers the connections between the three main media
(cinema, television and the web) and each of the three phases into which the
history of stardom can be divided. The first phase can largely be credited with
the creation and codification of contemporary stardom, while the second is
linked to the spread of television, which weakened the Hollywood stardom model
and gradually transformed the figure of the star, making it more intimate and
familiar. In the last of these phases, we have many ‘outsiders’ (personalities
from a variety of professional domains and experiences) who are able to achieve
considerable social visibility thanks to their skilful use of the web.
Roman Art Paul Zanker 2012-01-10 Traditional studies of Roman art have sought
to identify an indigenous style distinct from Greek art and in the process have
neglected the large body of Roman work that creatively recycled Greek artworks.
Now available in paperback, this fresh reassessment offers instead a cultural
history of the functions of the visual arts, the messages that these images
carried, and the values that they affirmed in late Republican Rome and the
Empire. The analysis begins at the point at which the characteristic features
of Roman art started to emerge, when the Romans were exposed to Hellenistic
culture through their conquest of Greek lands in the third century B.C. As a
result, the values and social and political structure of Roman society changed,
as did the functions and character of the images it generated. This volume,
presented in very clear and accessible language, offers new and fascinating
insights into the evolution of the forms and meanings of Roman art. "Zanker,
one of the foremost ancient Roman art historians, has produced an excellent
general study of Roman art and its reception. . . . This book would be ideal
for students at all levels interested in Roman art, history, and
culture."—Choice
Going Green: Implementing Sustainable Strategies in Libraries Around the World
Petra Hauke 2018-10-08 This publication examines aspects of reducing the
ecological footprint in libraries’ workaday operations as well as the social
role and responsibility of libraries as leaders in environmental
sustainability. The theoretical background and practical applications of
contributions made by worldwide libraries to the United Nations 2030
Sustainable Development Goals (SDGs) are discussed. General articles and
research studies from Finland, Germany, Portugal, and Brazil illuminate
libraries’ contributions to the SDGs. Case studies from Sweden, Kenya, Germany,
Ukraine, China, and Serbia highlight challenges and opportunities in
implementing sustainable approaches in public libraries. Examples of best
practice from academic libraries in Hong Kong, Cameroon, Germany, Uganda, USA
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and Kenya, are presented. All papers published in this book are selected from
the best papers of the ENSULIB Satellite Meeting 2017 in Berlin, the
ENSULIB/Public Libraries Section’s Open Session at the IFLA Conference 2017 in
Poland, and from the IFLA Green Library Award 2017. All articles are written in
English.
Guns, Sails and Empires Carlo M. Cipolla 1985 Guns, Sails and Empires is that
rarity among works of history: a short book with a simple, powerful thesis that
the entire book is devoted to proving. Carlo Cipolla begins with the question,
"Why, after the end of the fifteenth century were the Europeans able not only
to force their way through to the distant Spice Islands but also to gain
control of all the major sea-routes and to establish overseas empires?" (19) He
quickly dismisses motive as a causal factor: motive to circumvent the "Moslem
blockade" had existed in earlier centuries as well, but motive without means is
empty. Cipolla identifies two developments that provided the means for
Europeans to finally succeed beyond their wildest dreams: ships seaworthy
enough to reach distant seas; and powerful cannon that could be carried by
these ships.
The Mountains Sing Que Mai Phan Nguyen 2021-03-16 The International Bestseller
A New York Times Editors’ Choice SelectionA Winner of the 2020 Lannan Literary
Awards Fellowship "[An] absorbing, stirring novel . . . that, in more than one
sense, remedies history." —The New York Times Book Review “A triumph, a
novelistic rendition of one of the most difficult times in Vietnamese history .
. . Vast in scope and intimate in its telling . . . Moving and riveting.” —VIET
THANH NGUYEN, author of The Sympathizer, winner of the Pulitzer Prize With the
epic sweep of Min Jin Lee’s Pachinko or Yaa Gyasi’s Homegoing and the lyrical
beauty of Vaddey Ratner’s In the Shadow of the Banyan, The Mountains Sing tells
an enveloping, multigenerational tale of the Trần family, set against the
backdrop of the Việt Nam War. Trần Diệu Lan, who was born in 1920, was forced
to flee her family farm with her six children during the Land Reform as the
Communist government rose in the North. Years later in Hà Nội, her young
granddaughter, Hương, comes of age as her parents and uncles head off down the
Hồ Chí Minh Trail to fight in a conflict that tore apart not just her beloved
country, but also her family. Vivid, gripping, and steeped in the language and
traditions of Việt Nam, The Mountains Sing brings to life the human costs of
this conflict from the point of view of the Vietnamese people themselves, while
showing us the true power of kindness and hope. The Mountains Sing is
celebrated Vietnamese poet Nguyễn Phan Quế Mai’s first novel in English.
The Ingenious Language Andrea Marcolongo 2019-10-01 An Italian journalist
pleads her case for learning ancient Greek in modern times. For word nerds,
language loons, and grammar geeks, an impassioned and informative literary leap
into the wonders of the Greek language. Here are nine ways Greek can transform
your relationship to time and to those around you, nine reflections on the
language of Sappho, Plato, and Thucydides, and its relevance to our lives
today, nine chapters that will leave readers with a new passion for a very old
language, nine epic reasons to love Greek. The Ingenious Language is a love
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song dedicated to the language of history’s greatest poets, philosophers,
adventurers, lovers, adulterers, and generals. Greek, as Marcolongo explains in
her buoyant and entertaining prose, is unsurpassed in its beauty and
expressivity, but it can also offer us new ways of seeing the world and our
place in it. She takes readers on an astonishing journey, at the end of which,
while it may still be Greek to you, you’ll have nine reasons to be glad it is.
No batteries or prior knowledge of Greek required! Praise for The Ingenious
Language “Andrea Marcolongo is today’s Montaigne. She possesses an amazing
familiarity with the classics combined with the ease and lightness of those who
surf the web.” ?André Aciman, New York Times–bestselling author of Find Me
“[Marcolongo’s] declaration of love for Ancient Greek does more than celebrate
the virtues of its grammar, it shows us modern fools how this language can help
us understand ourselves better and live a better life.” ?Le Monde (France)
Individui e società tra mutamento e persistenze Rosantonietta Scramaglia
2018-10-01T00:00:00+02:00 Il volume, frutto della collaborazione di più autori,
offre gli strumenti utili a comprendere i nostri comportamenti e i fenomeni più
rilevanti della realtà di oggi. Vi sono descritti da un lato i cambiamenti
avvenuti nell’era digitale, dall’altro ciò che invece persiste immutato nel
tempo, riguardo sia a valori e comportamenti individuali, sia ai meccanismi e
alle logiche sociali. Frammenti apparentemente eterogenei, ma che, insieme,
contribuiscono a comporre il grande mosaico della società attuale e a far
cogliere le sue prospettive future. Oltre al contrasto fra mutamento e
persistenze, viene evidenziato anche il triplice livello - individuale, locale
e globale - in cui viviamo e dove coesistono, talvolta in modo conflittuale, le
unicità e le esigenze espresse a livello individuale, l’influenza dell’ambiente
locale e l’appartenenza generalizzata a un mondo globale.
Sadhana, a Way to God Anthony De Mello 1984 A series of spiritual exercises
which combine Eastern meditation techniques with Christian prayer is designed
to aid in achieving inner peace
Giornale della libreria 2006
Liquid Love Zygmunt Bauman 2013-05-03 This book is about the central figure of
our contemporary, ‘liquid modern’ times – the man or woman with no bonds, and
particularly with none of the fixed or durable bonds that would allow the
effort of self-definition and self-assertion to come to a rest. Having no
permanent bonds, the denizen of our liquid modern society must tie whatever
bonds they can to engage with others, using their own wits, skill and
dedication. But none of these bonds are guaranteed to last. Moreover, they must
be tied loosely so that they can be untied again, quickly and as effortlessly
as possible, when circumstances change – as they surely will in our liquid
modern society, over and over again. The uncanny frailty of human bonds, the
feeling of insecurity that frailty inspires, and the conflicting desires to
tighten the bonds yet keep them loose, are the principal themes of this
important new book by Zygmunt Bauman, one of the most original and influential
social thinkers of our time. It will be of great interest to students and
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scholars in sociology and in the social sciences and humanities generally, and
it will appeal to anyone interested in the changing nature of human
relationships.
The Emotional Load Emma 2020-08-18 The author of The Mental Load returns with
more "visual essays which are transformative agents of change." After the
success of The Mental Load, Emma continues in her new book to tangle with
issues pertinent to women's experiences, from consent to the "power of love,"
from the care and attentiveness that women place on others' wellbeing and
social cohesion, and how it constitutes another burden on women, to
contraception, to the true nature of gallantry, from the culture of rape to
diets, from safety in public spaces to retirement, along with social issues
such as police violence, women's rights, and green capitalism. And, once more,
she hits the mark.
Muslims of Medieval Italy Alex Metcalfe 2014-03-11 A general historical
introduction to the Muslims of Medieval Italy which presents specific
information regarding social, religious, administrative, political, cultural,
artistic and intellectual questions.
The Origins of Modern Town Planning Leonardo Benevolo 1971-08-15 Exploring the
social origins and history of town planning in nineteenth-century England and
France. Carefully documented and copiously illustrated, Origins of Modern Town
Planning delves into the social origins and history of town planning in
nineteenth-century England and France.The touchstone of Benevolo's research is
the relationship between town planning and politics. The twofold origin of the
planning concept found expression in two schools of nineteenth-century thought:
the Utopians—Owen, Saint-Simon, Fourier—and their active vision of the town as
a self-sufficient, coherent organism are contrasted with the specialists and
officials who endeavored to remedy each urban defect individually by
introducing new health regulations and social legislation into already existing
towns. Despite the conceptual difference, however, Benevolo points out the
shared ideology which inspired all achievements of thought and action—even the
purely technical—and establishes its correspondence in spirit up to the time of
modern socialism.
Catalogo dei libri in commercio 2003
Between Hollywood and Moscow Stephen Gundle 2000-12-04 DIVA study of the
cultural policies of the Italian communist party following the collapse of
fascismand the struggle with popular consumer culture that led to its demise in
1991./div
Rivisteria 2001
The Onlife Manifesto Luciano Floridi 2014-11-16 What is the impact of
information and communication technologies (ICTs) on the human condition? In
order to address this question, in 2012 the European Commission organized a
la-societa-digitale-saggi-tascabili-laterza-vol-3

5/13

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on September 29, 2022 by guest

research project entitled The Onlife Initiative: concept reengineering for
rethinking societal concerns in the digital transition. This volume collects
the work of the Onlife Initiative. It explores how the development and
widespread use of ICTs have a radical impact on the human condition. ICTs are
not mere tools but rather social forces that are increasingly affecting our
self-conception (who we are), our mutual interactions (how we socialise); our
conception of reality (our metaphysics); and our interactions with reality (our
agency). In each case, ICTs have a huge ethical, legal, and political
significance, yet one with which we have begun to come to terms only recently.
The impact exercised by ICTs is due to at least four major transformations: the
blurring of the distinction between reality and virtuality; the blurring of the
distinction between human, machine and nature; the reversal from information
scarcity to information abundance; and the shift from the primacy of standalone things, properties, and binary relations, to the primacy of interactions,
processes and networks. Such transformations are testing the foundations of our
conceptual frameworks. Our current conceptual toolbox is no longer fitted to
address new ICT-related challenges. This is not only a problem in itself. It is
also a risk, because the lack of a clear understanding of our present time may
easily lead to negative projections about the future. The goal of The
Manifesto, and of the whole book that contextualises, is therefore that of
contributing to the update of our philosophy. It is a constructive goal. The
book is meant to be a positive contribution to rethinking the philosophy on
which policies are built in a hyperconnected world, so that we may have a
better chance of understanding our ICT-related problems and solving them
satisfactorily. The Manifesto launches an open debate on the impacts of ICTs on
public spaces, politics and societal expectations toward policymaking in the
Digital Agenda for Europe’s remit. More broadly, it helps start a reflection on
the way in which a hyperconnected world calls for rethinking the referential
frameworks on which policies are built.
In Praise Of Imperfe Rita Levi-montalc 1988-05-08 The autobiography of LeviMontalcini, who won the Nobel Prize for Medicine in 1986. Born in Torino into a
middle-class Jewish family, she experienced the rise of fascism and
antisemitism in the 1930s-40s (discussed on pp. 73-105). After the promulgation
of the racial laws in 1938, it was impossible for her to pursue research at the
Neurological Clinic and she continued her work in private. She survived the war
hiding in a small town in Italy and later emigrated to the United States.
The Spiral Staircase Ethel Lina White 2015-09-14 Helen Capel takes the position
of lady-help in a remote country house owned by the Warren family and, before
long, learns that a murderer is on the loose. All four of his victims were
young girls, and the last of these was strangled in a lonely house just five
miles away. Helen feels safe inside the house, protected, but the maniac is
closer than she fears.
Poems Giovanni Pascoli 2001
Asylums Erving Goffman 2017-09-08 A total institution is defined by Goffman as
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a place of residence and work where a large number of like-situated,
individuals, cut off from the wider society for an appreciable period of time,
together lead an enclosed, formally administered round of life. Prisons serve
as a clear example, providing we appreciate that what is prison-like about
prisons is found in institutions whose members have broken no laws. This volume
deals with total institutions in general and, mental hospitals, in particular.
The main focus is, on the world of the inmate, not the world of the staff. A
chief concern is to develop a sociological version of the structure of the
self. Each of the essays in this book were intended to focus on the same issue-the inmate's situation in an institutional context. Each chapter approaches
the central issue from a different vantage point, each introduction drawing
upon a different source in sociology and having little direct relation to the
other chapters. This method of presenting material may be irksome, but it
allows the reader to pursue the main theme of each paper analytically and
comparatively past the point that would be allowable in chapters of an
integrated book. If sociological concepts are to be treated with affection,
each must be traced back to where it best applies, followed from there wherever
it seems to lead, and pressed to disclose the rest of its family.
The European City Leonardo Benevolo 1995-11-15 This is a history of the
European city from the early Middle Ages to the present. Tracing the city from
the survival of urban life after the collapse of the Roman Empire to the
effects of modern industrialization and transportation, Professor Benevolo's
book also provides a fascinating account of the relationship between urban life
and cultural and intellectual life.
101 Zen Stories Nyogen Senzaki 1940 There was an old woman in China who had
supported a monk for over twenty years. She had built a little hut for him and
fed him while he was meditating. Finally she wondered just what progress he had
made in all this time. To find out, she obtained the help of a girl rich in
desire. “Go and embrace him,” she told her, “and then ask him suddenly: ‘What
now?’” The girl called upon the monk and without much ado caressed him, asking
him what he was going to do about it. “An old tree grows on a cold rock in
winter,” replied the monk somewhat poetically. “Nowhere is there any warmth.”
The girl returned and related what he had said. “To think I fed that fellow for
twenty years!” exclaimed the old woman in anger. “He showed no consideration
for your need, no disposition to explain your condition. He need not have
responded to passion, but at least he could have evidenced some compassion.”
She at once went to the hut of the monk and burned it down. This Zen classic
includes the following stories: 1. A Cup of Tea 2. Finding a Diamond on a Muddy
Road 3. Is That So? 4. Obedience 5. If You Love, Love Openly 6. No LovingKindness 7. Annoucement 8. Great Waves 9. The Moon Cannot Be Stolen 10. The
Last Poem of Hoshin 11. The Story of Shunkai 12. Happy Chinaman 13. A Buddha
14. Muddy Road 15. Shoan and His Mother 16. Not Far From Buddhahood 17. Stingy
in Teaching 18. A Parable 19. The First Principle 20. A Mother’s Advice 21. The
Sound of One Hand 22. My Heart Burns Like Fire 23. Eshun’s Departure 24.
Reciting Sutras 25. Three Days More 26. Trading Dialogue For Lodging 27. The
Voice of Happiness 28. Open Your Own Treasure House 29. No Water, No Moon 30.
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Calling Card 31. Everything is Best 32. Inch Time Foot Gem 33. Mokusen’s Hand
34. A Smile in His Lifetime 35. Every-Minute Zen 36. Flower Shower 37.
Publishing the Sutras 38. Gisho’s Work 39. Sleeping in the Daytime 40. In
Dreamland 41. Joshu’s Zen 42. The Dead Man’s Answer 43. Zen in a Beggar’s Life
44. The Thief Who Became a Disciple 45. Right and Wrong 46. How Grass and Trees
Become Enlightened 47. The Stingy Artist 48. Accurate Proportion 49. BlackNosed Buddha 50. Ryonen’s Clear Realization 51. Sour Miso 52. Your Light May Go
Out 53. The Giver Should Be Thankful 54. The Last Will and Testament 55. The
Tea-Master and The Assassin 56. The True Path 57. The Gates of Paradise 58.
Arresting the Stone Buddha 59. Soldiers of Humanity 60. The Tunnel 61. Gudo and
the Emperor 62. In the Hands of Destiny 63. Killing 64. Kasan Sweat 65. The
Subjugation of a Ghost 66. Children of His Majesty 67. What Are You Doing! What
Are You Saying! 68. One Note of Zen 69. Eating the Blame 70. The Most Valuable
Thing in the World 71. Learning to Be Silent 72. The Blockhead Lord 73. Ten
Successors 74. True Reformation 75. Temper 76. The Stone Mind 77. No Attachment
to Dust 78. Real Prosperity 79. Incense Burner 80. The Real Miracle 81. Just Go
to Sleep 82. Nothing Exists 83. No Work, No Food 84. True Friends 85. Time to
Die 86. The Living Buddha and the Tubmaker 87. Three Kinds of Disciples 88. How
to Write a Chinese Poem 89. Zen Dialogue 90. The Last Rap 91. The Taste of
Banzo’s Sword 92. Fire-Poker Zen 93. Storyteller’s Zen 94. Midnight Excursion
95. A Letter to a Dying Man 96. A Drop of Water 97. Teaching the Ultimate 98.
Non-Attachment 99. Tosui’s Vinegar 100. The Silent Temple 101. Buddha’s Zen
The Monkey's Wrench Primo Levi 2017-06-20 A chemist-turned-writer and a
construction rigger in a remote factory pass the time swapping tales of their
lives and voyages. Primo Levi’s most light-hearted novel, The Monkey’s Wrench
is a tribute to storytelling, human ingenuity, and the importance of finding
meaningful work in life. “A lot of stories have happened to me,” says Faussone,
the mysterious construction rigger at the center of this comic novel by Primo
Levi. Far from home on a work assignment, Libertino Faussone befriends the
book’s narrator, a chemist based loosely off of Levi himself. Although he can’t
quite explain it, the chemist is immediately entranced by the wandering laborer
who has traveled to every corner of the world. The two embark on an unlikely
friendship, trading tales filled with curses and spies, scandal and heartbreak.
With its easy-going and even whimsical tone, The Monkey’s Wrench is a change
from Primo Levi’s other works. Yet its message is just as vital. The novel
reminds us about the importance of connection between strangers, our endless
capacity to solve even the most challenging of problems, and finding
fulfillment in work. Along with Elie Wiesel and Hannah Arendt, Primo Levi is
remembered as one of the most powerful and perceptive writers on the Holocaust
and the Jewish experience during World War II. This is an essential book both
for students and literary readers. Reading Primo Levi is a lesson in the
resiliency of the human spirit.
Global Economic History: A Very Short Introduction Robert C. Allen 2011-09-15
Together these countries pioneered new technologies that have made them ever
richer.
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Inequality Michele Alacevich 2017-11-21 Inequality endangers the fabric of our
societies, distorts the functioning of democracy, and derails the globalization
process. Yet, it has only recently been recognized as a problem worth
examining. Why has this issue been neglected for so long? In Inequality: A
Short History, Michele Alacevich and Anna Soci discuss the emergence of the
inequality question in the twentieth century and explain how it is related to
current issues such as globalization and the survival of democracy. The authors
also discuss trends and the future of inequality. Inequality is a pressing
issue that not only affects living standards, but is also inextricably linked
to the way our democracies work.
Retrotopia Zygmunt Bauman 2017-05-23 We have long since lost our faith in the
idea that human beings could achieve human happiness in some future ideal
state—a state that Thomas More, writing five centuries ago, tied to a topos, a
fixed place, a land, an island, a sovereign state under a wise and benevolent
ruler. But while we have lost our faith in utopias of all hues, the human
aspiration that made this vision so compelling has not died. Instead it is reemerging today as a vision focused not on the future but on the past, not on a
future-to-be-created but on an abandoned and undead past that we could call
retrotopia. The emergence of retrotopia is interwoven with the deepening gulf
between power and politics that is a defining feature of our contemporary
liquid-modern world—the gulf between the ability to get things done and the
capability of deciding what things need to be done, a capability once vested
with the territorially sovereign state. This deepening gulf has rendered
nation-states unable to deliver on their promises, giving rise to a widespread
disenchantment with the idea that the future will improve the human condition
and a mistrust in the ability of nation-states to make this happen. True to the
utopian spirit, retrotopia derives its stimulus from the urge to rectify the
failings of the present human condition—though now by resurrecting the failed
and forgotten potentials of the past. Imagined aspects of the past, genuine or
putative, serve as the main landmarks today in drawing the road-map to a better
world. Having lost all faith in the idea of building an alternative society of
the future, many turn instead to the grand ideas of the past, buried but not
yet dead. Such is retrotopia, the contours of which are examined by Zygmunt
Bauman in this sharp dissection of our contemporary romance with the past.
Rogue Economics Loretta Napoleoni 2011-01-04 What do Eastern Europe's booming
sex trade, America's subprime mortgage lending scandal, China’s fake goods
industry, and celebrity philanthropy in Africa have in common? With biopirates
trolling the blood industry, fish-farming bandits ravaging the high seas,
pornography developing virtually in Second Life, and games like World of
Warcraft spawning online sweatshops, how are rogue industries transmuting into
global empires? And will the entire system be transformed by the advent of
sharia economics? With the precision of an economist and the narrative deftness
of a storyteller, syndicated journalist Loretta Napoleoni examines how the
world is being reshaped by dark economic forces, creating victims out of
millions of ordinary people whose lives have become trapped inside a fantasy
world of consumerism. Napoleoni reveals the architecture of our world, and in
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doing so provides fresh insight into many of the most insoluble problems of our
era.
Reader, Come Home Maryanne Wolf 2018-08-14 The author of the acclaimed Proust
and the Squid follows up with a lively, ambitious, and deeply informative book
that considers the future of the reading brain and our capacity for critical
thinking, empathy, and reflection as we become increasingly dependent on
digital technologies. A decade ago, Maryanne Wolf’s Proust and the Squid
revealed what we know about how the brain learns to read and how reading
changes the way we think and feel. Since then, the ways we process written
language have changed dramatically with many concerned about both their own
changes and that of children. New research on the reading brain chronicles
these changes in the brains of children and adults as they learn to read while
immersed in a digitally dominated medium. Drawing deeply on this research, this
book comprises a series of letters Wolf writes to us—her beloved readers—to
describe her concerns and her hopes about what is happening to the reading
brain as it unavoidably changes to adapt to digital mediums. Wolf raises
difficult questions, including: Will children learn to incorporate the full
range of "deep reading" processes that are at the core of the expert reading
brain? Will the mix of a seemingly infinite set of distractions for children’s
attention and their quick access to immediate, voluminous information alter
their ability to think for themselves? With information at their fingertips,
will the next generation learn to build their own storehouse of knowledge,
which could impede the ability to make analogies and draw inferences from what
they know? Will all these influences change the formation in children and the
use in adults of "slower" cognitive processes like critical thinking, personal
reflection, imagination, and empathy that comprise deep reading and that
influence both how we think and how we live our lives? How can we preserve deep
reading processes in future iterations of the reading brain? Concerns about
attention span, critical reasoning, and over-reliance on technology are never
just about children—Wolf herself has found that, though she is a reading
expert, her ability to read deeply has been impacted as she has become
increasingly dependent on screens. Wolf draws on neuroscience, literature,
education, and philosophy and blends historical, literary, and scientific facts
with down-to-earth examples and warm anecdotes to illuminate complex ideas that
culminate in a proposal for a biliterate reading brain. Provocative and
intriguing, Reader, Come Home is a roadmap that provides a cautionary but
hopeful perspective on the impact of technology on our brains and our most
essential intellectual capacities—and what this could mean for our future.
Blood Ties Claudio Antonelli 2012-08-02 A massive bestseller in its native
Italy, and a book that can justly be compared with Roberto Saviano's Gomorrah,
Blood Ties is a terrifying account of the 'ndrangheta's criminal activities
over the last four decades. Originally from Calabria, this sinister
organization has - like the Mafia in Sicily and the Camorra in Naples - a
vicious hold over northern Italy and much of the rest of the country, too, a
stranglehold that is growing every day. Told to the authors by an insider,
Pippo di Bella, a 'pentito', a former member of the gang now turned state's
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evidence, it reveals many hitherto unknown operations, as well as throwing new
light on well-known cases from the past. It shows an organization which retains
and strengthens its position through corruption, drug smuggling, gun running,
violence, extortion and kidnapping. Visceral, compelling and terrifyingly
readable, it paints a brutally vivid picture of the most dangerous and powerful
of the Italian mafias, one which demands to be read.
The Temptation to Be Happy Lorenzo Marone 2017-10-05 ‘Sad, funny, wise and
unblinkingly honest, this is truly wonderful.’ Daily Mail ‘I like the smell of
pines and the aroma of freshly washed laundry. I like the rattle of hail on
windowpanes and the texture of volcanic rock. I like the light in the sky when
the sun has gone down.’ Cesare is an unlikely hero. As he says himself, ‘I am
seventy-seven years old, and for seventy-two years and one hundred and eleven
days I threw my life down the toilet...’ Is it too late for him to rediscover
his passion for love and life? Already an international bestseller, The
Temptation to Be Happy is a coming-of-age story like no other. 'Immensely
charming... Uplifting and very much on the side of life.' Mail on Sunday
The Nation of Plants Stefano Mancuso 2021-03-23 In this playful yet informative
manifesto, a leading plant neurobiologist presents the eight fundamental
pillars on which the life of plants—and by extension, humans—rests. Even if
they behave as though they were, humans are not the masters of the Earth, but
only one of its most irksome residents. From the moment of their arrival, about
three hundred thousand years ago—nothing when compared to the history of life
on our planet—humans have succeeded in changing the conditions of the planet so
drastically as to make it a dangerous place for their own survival. The causes
of this reckless behavior are in part inherent in their predatory nature, but
they also depend on our total incomprehension of the rules that govern a
community of living beings. We behave like children who wreak havoc, unaware of
the significance of the things they are playing with. In The Nation of Plants,
the most important, widespread, and powerful nation on Earth finally gets to
speak. Like attentive parents, plants, after making it possible for us to live,
have come to our aid once again, giving us their rules: the first Universal
Declaration of Rights of Living Beings written by the plants. A short charter
based on the general principles that regulate the common life of plants, it
establishes norms applicable to all living beings. Compared to our
constitutions, which place humans at the center of the entire juridical
reality, in conformity with an anthropocentricism that reduces to things all
that is not human, plants offer us a revolution.
Julius Caesar Luciano Canfora 2007-02-05 This book is a splendid profile of an
extraordinary man, and a radically new interpretation of one of the most
controversial figures in history.Caesar played a leading role in the politics
and culture of a world empire, dwarfing his contemporaries in ambition,
achievement and appetite. For that, he has occupied a central place in the
political imagination of Europe ever since. Yet he remains something of an
enigma, struck down by his own lieutenants because he could be neither
comprehended nor contained. In surviving evidence he emerges as incommensurate
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and nonpareil, just beyond the horizons of contemporary political thought and
understanding.The result of Luciano Canfora's many years of research is a
fascinating portrait of the Roman dictator, combining the evidence of political
history and psychology. The product of a comprehensive study of the ancient
sources, it paints an astonishingly detailed portrait of a complex personality
whose mission of 'Romanisation' lies at the root of modern Europe.Key Features*
Easy, engaging and pleasurable to read* About 42 chronological studies of
events create a full portrait of Caesar and the contemporary Roman background*
Space is devoted to the details surrounding his assassination
La Grande Italia Emilio Gentile 2009 La Grande Italia traces the history of the
myth of the nation in Italy along the curve of its rise and fall throughout the
twentieth century. Starting with the festivities for the fiftieth anniversary
of the unification of Italy in 1911 and ending with the centennial celebrations
of 1961, Emilio Gentile describes a dense sequence of events: from victorious
Italian participation in World War I through the rise and triumph of Fascism to
Italy's transition to a republic. Gentile's definition of “Italians”
encompasses the whole range of political, cultural, and social actors: Liberals
and Catholics, Monarchists and Republicans, Fascists and Socialists. La Grande
Italia presents a sweeping study of the development of Italian national
identity in all its incarnations throughout the twentieth century. This
important contribution to the study of modern Italian nationalism and the
ambition to achieve a “great Italy” between the unification of Italy and the
advent of the Italian Republic will appeal to anyone interested in modern
European history, Fascism, and nationalism. Best Books for Special Interests,
selected by the American Association of School Librarians, and Best Books for
Regional General Interests, selected by the Public Library Association
Storytelling Christian Salmon 2017-01-31 The narrative spell cast over politics
and society Politics is no longer the art of the possible, but of the fictive.
Its aim is not to change the world as it exists, but to affect the way that it
is perceived. In Storytelling Christian Salmon looks at the twenty-firstcentury hijacking of creative imagination, anatomizing the timeless human
desire for narrative form, and how this desire is abused by the marketing
mechanisms that bolster politicians and their products: luxury brands trade on
embellished histories, managers tell stories to motivate employees, soldiers in
Iraq train on Hollywood-conceived computer games, and spin doctors construct
political lives as if they were a folk epic. This “storytelling machine” is
masterfully unveiled by Salmon, and is shown to be more effective and insidious
as a means of oppression than anything dreamed up by Orwell.
Internet e minori Comitato internet e minori (Italy) 2007
The Western Mediterranean Kingdoms, 1200-1500 David Abulafia 1997 A pioneering
account of the dynastic struggle between the kings of Aragon and the Angevin
kings of Naples, which shaped the commercial as well as the political map of
the Mediterranean and had a profound effect on the futures of Spain, France,
Italy and Sicily. David Abulafia does it full justice, reclaiming from
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undeserved neglect one of the formative themes in the history of the Middle
Ages.
Secret Stories on the Silk Road Alessandro Coscia 2022-02 The current volume
represents a journey that takes the reader in different directions. The road it
takes is sometimes the caravan trail, others a Roman road from the classical
world, which can be taken in both directions, and includes junctions and
overlappings of influence between East and West. The first stop takes us from
the steppe of the Goths through to the city of Ravenna, focusing on King
Theodoric. A man of the steppe, Theodoric was illiterate but wrote in stone
through his indecipherable, famous monument, the mausoleum of Ravenna, an
architecture of myth that needs to be read in all of its architectonic
connections, within its spatial dynamism and geometric symbolism, which reveals
echoes of that which we so reductively call 'the Middle East'. The second step
begins in Greece and arrives in Italy. The third encompasses an enormous arch,
passing from the Roman imperial eagle to the Chinese imperial dragon.
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